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Friday 6th September 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you to everyone who has so warmly welcomed me to Cleves this week. This is a truly wonderful

community and I have enjoyed starting to get to know our most important members, the children. Staff,

parents and children have been friendly and shown us the kindness and support that we know makes our

school community unique and special. Mrs Green and I have briefly introduced ourselves to the children

during a whole school assembly this week, as well as making sure we have visited every class and it’s been

fantastic to see them all beginning to settle back into the routine of school life. It has been a pleasure to see

classes engaged purposefully in learning in these early days.

I’m sure many of you would like to meet us face to face and we will both introduce ourselves at the year

group information evenings that begin next week.

It is truly an honour and privilege to be part of a school like Cleves and it’s a responsibility that I don’t take

lightly. Cleves is especially blessed to have a talented and dedicated staff who work very hard to ensure that

all the children are able to flourish and I will do all I can to support them in this endeavour.

I look forward to meeting more of you over the coming weeks and would like to wish you all a very happy

beginning to the academic year.

Thank you in advance for your on-going support of our school.

Your sincerely

Mr J Usher

Head Teacher


